
Sub Regional Plan for Levante is approved
Junta's controversial development plan for Levante gets green light
11th July 2008, Richard Torne, Costa Almeria News

The POTALA, an ambitious building plan for the Levante
region (Antas,Bedar, Carboneras, Cuevas del Almanzora,
Garrucha, Heurcal-Overa, Los Gallardos, Mojacar,
Pulpi,Turre and Vera) has been approved, it was announced
this week....
A total of 2,093 changes were proposed by town
halls, associations, businesses and citizens of which 1,089
were incorporated into the new document.....
Claims by the Spanish press that the POTALA would legalise
'all but one per cent of illegal homes in the area' were refuted
by a press representative for the Junta.

Read complete article in Costa Almeria News

AUAN Commentary
Sr. Luis Caparros, the regional delegate for Housing and Planning has stated on many occasions that the
PGOUs and the Sub Regional Plan will be used to resolve the illegal housing situation.
The Subregional Plan for Alto Almanzora (covering the Almanzora Valley) is in its infancy and has not yet
reached the stage of public review. One of the aims of our organisation is to track the development of this
plan and to ensure that the best outcome for our members is achieved.


